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Dear Parents, 10th March 2017 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Shakespeare Extravaganza Friday 17th March at 9:10 am 

 

On Friday 17th March at 9:10am KS1 will be putting on a Shakespeare Extravaganza.  We 

have all been working hard since returning from our half term break to ensure we have an 

outstanding performance to share with you.  

 

This year’s performance is a combination of singing, dancing, music and poetry which tells us 

about the life of the famous William Shakespeare.  

 

Thank you to all parents for your support in helping with costumes and learning lines. We hope 

that you enjoy the performance.  

 

Following the performance there will be refreshments available for parents and pupils in the 

dining room.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Team 


